
Hey Division 5B! My name
is Lucy Franks, and I am

your new Lt. Governor for
the 2023-2024 year! I am

currently a junior at Cocke
County High School,

where I serve as my Key
Club's Vice President. I am
excited to work with all of

you this year! Please do
not hesitate to contact me

with any questions you
might have.  

October 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

April  Newsletter

Division 5B

Calendar Of Events

October 21, 2023
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 6-10, 2023
Key Club Week

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About myself

Contact Me: 
lucy@ktkey.org

@div5b 

Lucy's Latest
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D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

In March, we successfully hosted our 74th District
Convention. Members who attended were able to

attend Keynote Sessions led by guest speaker Scott
Backovich and workshops to learn important skills

that will assist them in leading their own clubs. Also,
Saumya Sikhwal was elected as the new District

Governor, Sala Aseta was elected as the new District
Secretary, and Jackson Wimpsett was elected as the
new District Treasurer. Members who attended also

participated in packing  grab-and-go bags for our
district project, Ronald McDonald House. 

Successful Spring Board

From April 21-23, the new K-T District
met in Knoxville, TN for Spring Board.
Over the weekend, we appointed our

new Bulletin Editor, Janiah Searcy, and
our new Historian, Lucy Teng. In our

board meetings, we discussed our
responsibilities and duties as  district
board members, and we also set our

goals for the 2023-2024 year. We are all
looking forward to serving  you all and

to continue working together as a
board to have the best year possible! 



Club Contacts

Newsletters are a great way to update
everyone in the division about the latest

happenings within the division. So in order
for our year to be as efficient as possible, I

need to be able to contact everyone. I would
like to get updated club officers' contact

information as soon as possible from all the
club advisors and the current officers to

ensure that I can keep everyone up to date on
important Key Club events and projects! 

International Convention

International Convention is a great
opportunity for everyone to meet people from

your district and other Key Club districts.
This year, ICON is in Anaheim, California,

and it is a great price! There are only 45 spots
open for the K-T District, so make sure to
register ASAP. The K-T tour will be from

June 4-11 and will stop at several places
including Universal Studios, Sunset Strip, and

Rodeo Drive. For more information visit
ktkey.org.


